
NEWSLETTER 4 
December 2023 

IN THIS NEWSLETTER 
This is the fourth and final  
newsletter about the GOLDEN 
SKILLS project. 
It contains information about 
the successful final conference 
and partner meeting in Passau 
(Germany) and the final steps 
of the project! 

ABOUT THE PROJECT 
The GOLDEN SKILLS project is almost completed! We've 
achieved our goal of arming parents with the essential 
resources and knowledge to effectively educate their 
children about finance and enhance their financial literacy. 
Recognizing financial literacy as a fundamental competency 
is a crucial step towards fostering inclusion, ensuring it's 
acknowledged as an essential skill. 

TRANSLATIONS 
We are excited to inform you 
that the MOOC platform is now 
available in all partner 
languages! Experience the 
education journey yourself by 
following this link: 
goldenskillsplatform.eu 
 
Our platform features 
interactive infographics and 
resources, equipping parents 
with the tools and knowledge 
needed to nurture financial 
literacy. Dive in and explore the 
platform on your own! 

FINAL CONFERENCE IN PASSAU 
The culmination of two years of dedicated project work was 
celebrated at the Golden Skills final conference held at the 
Redoute in Passau. On November 29th, the event unfolded 
with a welcome from regional politicians, and Mr. Fuller, a 
Board Member of Sparkasse Passau, delivered a keynote 
speech on financial literacy, adding valuable insights to the 
discussion. 
The occasion attracted numerous interested parties and 
guests, creating a vibrant atmosphere. Afterwards, the 
Golden Skills project was presented to an audience and the 
results and impact of this significant initiative were 
discussed. It was a momentous and rewarding conclusion to 
collaborative efforts of all partners. 
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FINAL PARTNER MEETING IN PASSAU AND NEXT STEPS 
The fourth and final partner meeting in Passau on the 29th of November was an important 
event for the Golden Skills Project. Partners engaged in discussions covering various aspects 
of the project, including the website, social media strategy, dissemination efforts, the MOOC 
platform, final report details, scheduling the last online meeting, newsletters, and press 
releases. 
The collaborative atmosphere reflected the project's strong momentum and its promising 
trajectory towards a successful and timely conclusion. Thanks to our joint commitment, the 
project is positioned not only to meet its deadline but also to become a successful initiative, 
leaving a lasting impact on financial literacy in our countries. 

GET INVOLVED 
 

Would you like to learn more about the GOLDEN SKILLS project and stay updated? Visit our 
website www.goldenskills.eu or give us a like on our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/goldenskillsproject!  
Thank you for your support. 
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